Toshima International Student Dormitory

This page provides information about visiting Toshima International Student Dormitory.

If you wish to tour the dormitory as part of your residence application, please send an email to the Welfare Team of the Scholarship and Welfare Group.

Please include the names and affiliations of all visitors (e.g., 2nd-year student at the University of Tokyo, 2nd-year master's student at xx University [planning to enroll in a doctoral course this year], mother, etc.), the desired dormitory to tour, and your preferred date and time for the tour (up to three choices).

Kindly contact us at least two business days prior to your desired tour date.

Welfare Team office hours: Weekdays 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM.

Visiting hours: 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM / 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Both Toshima A and B buildings can be toured for approximately 30 minutes.

*Please note: Male relatives are not permitted on female-only floors.

*The tours were suspended temporarily, but resumed on Tuesday, 1 November 2022 with infection prevention measures in place. However, please note that we are currently allowing only two individuals per tour (the prospective resident and one accompanying person).

Please adhere to the "Tour Guidelines" provided when applying for the tour.

For any inquiries, please contact: Welfare Team, Scholarship and Welfare Group

Email: kousei.adm(at)gs.mail.u-tokyo.ac.jp

*(Replace [(at)] with @ in the email address shown.)